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Dates for the Diary…
Autumn Craft Morning

Friday 21st October​

Half term
24th October – 28th October​

Theatre Alibi
Wednesday 2nd November​

Individual School Photos –
Rescheduled date

Friday 18th November​

Nativity
Wednesday 7th December​

Panto trip
Wednesday 14th December​

Christmas Dinner
Thursday 15th December

Little Angels
This week the children have 
been working from the ‘Three 
Little Pigs by Heather Amery 
and Stephen Cartwright’. They 
have been exploring families 
and homes, looking at animals 
habitats, exploring sensory 
play, designing homes for 
themselves and bugs, cooking 
cakes and having walks around 
the village looking at the 
different types of houses 
people live in. Have a wonderful 
week half term!

Year 6
A reminder to all year 6 parents 
that the deadline for secondary 
admissions is Monday 31st

October. 

You can apply online by visiting 
www.devon.gov.uk/admissions
online

Electronic payments
We are very excited to 
announce that the school will
soon be moving to an electronic
payment system. We are just 
waiting on the company 
organising it to finalise a few 
parts and then it will go ‘live.’ 
When this happens you will get 
all the information you need to 
use it. 

http://www.devon.gov.uk/admissionsonline
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Shining Bright
w/c 17/10/2022

CR
Henry

C1
Mia

C2
Frieda

C3
Artur

Class Dojo Champion
w/c 17/10/2022

CR
Pippa

C1
Arthur

C2
Seb

C3
Ellie

Congratulations
Thank you to Ava for sharing 
her achievements in golf! This 
was a new one and it was 
very interesting to hear her 
explain what she has been 
learning and achieving. Well 
done Ava! 

Parents evening
At the end of the autumn term
we will be having a parents
evening to share how your
children are doing in school and
to celebrate their successes. If 
you want to talk to your child’s 
teacher about their progress 
please wait until this opportunity 
to do so. The exact date will be 
shared in the first newsletter 
after half term. 
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